
An emergency closure of Bovingdon Road was required in September 
2016 after an inspection found Courtaulds Culvert, which runs beneath the 
carriageway, to be suffering from serious deterioration.  The closure remains 
in place in the interests of public safety until structural works are undertaken.

We will continue to maintain an access 
route for pedestrians and dismounted 
cyclists.

A programme of work has been 
determined to demolish and 
reconstruct a section of the culvert 
that falls within the highway boundary.  
Structural works are due to commence 
summer 2017, with an anticipated 
completion date of autumn 2017.

We are liaising with a number of third 
parties, including utility suppliers 
regarding service supplies that run 
close to or through the structure.  
Some diversions to supplies will be necessary at the beginning of the works.

The latest information about the scheme is 
available from www.essex.gov.uk/highways, search 
for Information & Applications/Highway Schemes & 
Developments/Other Schemes.  

The latest updates will be made available on this 
webpage as the scheme progresses.

If you have any queries please contact us by 
email: contact@essex.gov.uk or telephone 0345 
603 7631.   
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